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John 0. Chesley 
ROPES & GRAY LLP 
Three Embarcadero Center 
San Francisco, CA 94111-4006 

RE: Proposed change in control and governance of Daughters of Charity Health System 

Dear Mr. Chesley: 

The Attorney General's Office requested a two-week extension to finalize our review of 
the transaction. This letter confirms that Daughters of Charity Health System has agreed to 
extend the time period for the Attorney General to issue her decision on the proposed Daughters 
of Charity Health System transaction from November 19, 2015 to December 3, 2015. Thank you 
for your continued consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Original Signed] 

WENDI A. HORWITZ 
Deputy Attorney General 

For KAMALA D. HARRIS 

Attorney General 


mailto:wendi.horwitz@doj.ca.gov

